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Readers of the Week 

It is lovely to see our most recent readers of the week enjoying their rewards. Keep up the 

fantastic reading everyone and thank you parents and carers for your amazing support. 

Diary Dates 
 

21.02.25 School closes for February half-term 
 

03.03.24 School re-opens  
 

11.04.25 School closes for Easter Holidays 
 

28.04.25 School re-opens for summer term 
 

05.05.25 School closed for Bank Holiday Monday 
 

23.05.25 School closes for May half-term holiday 

(and additional PD Day week (school is closed for 

two weeks)) 
 

09.06.25 School re-opens  
 

21.07.25 (school closes for summer holiday at 

3.25pm)) 

 

Please note that school is open Monday 21st July 
 

_______________________________________ 
 

 

Term Dates 

 

 

Attendance 

We are pleased to announce that we 

hit the ground running last week 

with a weekly average of 97.8%, 

which is up from the same period 

last year (96.8%). 

 

This has increased our year-to-date 

average to 95.71%, which is again up 

on last year’s 95.69%. 

 

 

Merit Winners 

Well done to our winners! As well as having 100% attendance for the first week back, they 

have demonstrated strong examples of personal ‘resilience’! 

Reminders 

 

Please note that children are only allowed to wear 

small stud earrings in school and should be 

removed or covered up on your child’s PE day.  
 

Please also note that food containing nuts should 

not be brought/sent into school. 
 

To attend Breakfast and After School Club bookings 

are to be made online (ParentPay) and then paid 

for in advance. 
 

Thank you 

Assessment Periods 

Please take note of important 

assessment weeks coming later this 

school the year. 
 

Year 6 SATs Week - Monday, 12th 

May 2025 to Thursday, 15th May 

2025 
 

Year 4 Multiplications Check - 

Monday, 9th June 2025 to Friday, 

13th June 2025 
 

Year 1 Phonics Screening Check 

Monday, 9th June 2025 to Friday, 

13th June 2025 

Primary School Application Deadline 
 

Wednesday 15th January is the deadline for applying for Reception places for September.  To 

apply for a reception place, you will need to apply to your home local authority as part of the 

primary school applications process. You will then receive the outcome of your application 

from the local authority on National Offer Day on 16th April 2025.  

https://www.fensprimaryschool.co.uk/parents/term-dates

